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Scheduled Water Outage Notice 
 

 
Pender County Utilities has scheduled a water outage for Edens Ln in Hampstead, on May 14, 2024, 
starting at 10:00 a.m. Approximately 10 customers will be affected by this outage and is expected to 
last approximately 4-6 hours. This outage is to make necessary repairs to the water main.  
 
Water service will be restored as quickly as possible. Once the water is restored, a 
precautionary boil water advisory will be issued for the affected customers in the area until 
further notice. 
 
It is recommended that customers in this area should boil all water used for human 
consumption, including drinking, making ice, brushing teeth, washing dishes, and food 
preparation. It is not necessary to boil water for bathing. This advisory will be in effect for 24 
to 48 hours. Pender County Utilities will notify customers when the advisory is lifted. 
 
If you have any questions, please call (910) 259-1570. Pender County Utilities thank you for 
being a valued customer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian A. Terry 
Water & Sewer Superintendent 
Pender County Utilities 
(910) 265-4308    
 
cc: Public Water Supply Section, Regional Engineer  

Pender County Emergency Operations 
 


